
From: jason decorah <jasonldecorah@hotmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 1, 2022 5:12 PM 
To: Plan Commission Comments <pccomments@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: Proposed 45 unit 
 

 
I’m voting NO for this apartment complex! Not only the whole city of Madison, but definitely not the 
Northside needs another apartment complex! We have 3 apartment complexes surrounding that 
property. Just more nonsense for devaluing properties at constituents expense! 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 
 
 

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.  

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__go.microsoft.com_fwlink_-3FLinkId-3D550986&d=DwMF-g&c=byefhD2ZumMFFQYPZBagUCDuBiM9Q9twmxaBM0hCgII&r=EQgg7uY6gX1lmVjf-bnHVDCc8f-JggwxtZapC762N-w&m=hLfAlKnjNeRYZ54O--HPuqJkQ5f6_SoQvhAlP3e2en4&s=FYTyQkzA6f2gowRjpCZzWPr1VZTwO8p6v-Ddi5K9vOk&e=

